
 

Divine Mercy School 
May 4, 2016 

Dear Parents,  
 

All outstanding tuition for this school year must 
be paid by Friday, May 6, 2016. 
 

Ohio Laws for Child Restraints – Ohio 
state law requires motorists to restrain 
all children 4 – 8 years of age in a 
booster seat.  This would include any 

student that is currently 8 years old.  All children in 
a booster seat should be placed in the back seat of 
the vehicle. 
Children older than 8 years of age are required to 
wear a seat belt.  The state also recommends 
following the accepted standard of securing all 
children younger than 12 years in the rear seat of 
the vehicle. 
 

Field trips begin next week.  Please 
make sure that if your child is 8 years 
old or younger, they bring a booster 
seat to school on their field trip day.  
They will not be allowed to travel in a 

car unless they have met these requirements.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Field trips –  

• Tuesday, May 10th--Kindergarten to Ft. 

Wayne Zoo 

• Wednesday, May 11th --1st and 2nd grades to 

Science Central 

• Thursday, May 12th -5th and 6th grades to 

Imagination Station 

• Tuesday, May 17th-- 3rd and 4th grades to 

Neil Armstrong Museum 

This week is Teacher Appreciation 
Week.  This is a week that we take 
special time to let  Miss Kaufman, Miss 

Kuhlman, Mrs. Gideon, Mr. Linder, Mrs. 
Gerardot, Mrs. Lopshire and Mrs. Conley know how 
wonderful they are and how we do appreciate 
them.  Divine Mercy is blessed with a great and 
dedicated staff!   

We began our week praying for new 
babies, travelers, medical procedures 
for relatives.  
Our flower fundraiser is finished.  Thank 

you to Mrs. Stuart for her many hours of extra work 
to make this fundraiser go smoothly.  Out grand 
total was $8,475.  This amount is slightly more than 
last year.  Top sellers were; Eli Stuart with $887.50, 
Riley Daeger had $769 and Garrett Williamson with 
$715.50.  Good job to all!  Thank you to all that 
purchased and supported the fundraiser. 
 
Flower delivery will be Wednesday, May 4th.    
You may pick your flowers up Wednesday 
afternoon after 1:00 and also throughout the day on 
Thursday.   
 

I may be repeating some students that have 
recently joined the 100 AR Point club, but my life 
has been a little mixed up!  Congratulations to Ryan 
Viola, Caden Tumblin and Jasmine Mattson in Mrs. 
Gideon’s class.  Congratulations also to Caleb Cox 
in Miss Kuhlman’s second grade class.  Good job 
everyone!  Our club is growing!   

 
Thursday, May 5th will be the last day 
that students will be checking books 
out of the library.  All books must be 
returned by Thursday, May 12th. If a 

book is not returned, there will be a charge to 
replace the book.   A special thank you to Mrs. 
Black, our librarian, for all that you do to make 
books available to our students.   
Looking ahead –  

• Friday, May 13th  Miss 

Kuhlman’s play at 1:30 in the parish hall. 

• Saturday, May 14th  Sixth grade 

graduation Mass at 4:00 in the church 

• Friday, May  20th  Kindergarten 

Mass – cookout – field day 

• Wednesday, May 25th Last day of classes 

 
 

Respectfully in Christ, 
Divine Mercy School Staff 



 
 

 


